
6840 14th Ave   : ITEM # 8.1

Permit Issued 2017 >> Completed 

in  NOV 2019
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KEY POINTS OF 

OBJECTION

• No Further Scope for Development or Demolition:  Due to extensive permitted renovations, no further major alterations or demolitions are needed or anticipated on this new structure dated NOV 2019.

• Loss of Historical Integrity:  These renovations with permit have altered the property's exterior and interior, with modern materials and design elements that are inconsistent with heritage preservation goals, not even 

the stucco!

• Lack of Original Design and Structure:  The changes to design, materials, and structure have replaced the original elements, such that the property no longer reflects the architectural style of its original era.

• Modern Aesthetic:  The exterior is now modern, with stucco, stone, and brick, as well as a triple garage and large driveway. It does not exhibit rare or unique craftsmanship, nor does it reflect a design or structure 

worthy of heritage protection.

• Neighborhood Context and Compatibility:  The surrounding neighborhood has been developed with modern properties, including a new subdivision and townhouses that detract from any historical landscape. 

Designating my property would be incongruent with the area’s modern character.

• Limited Cultural Value: The property now resembles a modern rebuilt home.

• Impact on Property Value: Designation would substantially reduce my property’s market value and increase my financial burdens

• Property is not on the original location.



Neighborhood Context and Compatibility:** The surrounding neighborhood has been developed with modern properties, including a new subdivision and townhouses that detract from 

any historical landscape. Designating my property would be incongruent with the area’s modern character.

* Limited Cultural Value: Since its 2019 rebuild, the property now resembles a modern home with no distinctive architectural, historical, or cultural features that would justify a 

heritage designation, rather resembles a modern rebuilt home with triple garage.

* Impact on Property Value:** Designation would substantially reduce my property’s market value and increase my financial burdens, given the significant investment of 

$1,750,000.00 rebuilding cost alone . According to real estate experts, designating a property as “heritage” not only introduce restrictions that limit its marketability the buyers will 

be discouraged by the requirements, which will lower the property's value.

Designation is generally intended for properties that remain largely intact and carry the risk of demolition or significant alteration. My property has been extensively renovated under 

City permits and is no longer at risk of substantial future modifications. It is unfair to recommend designation now after a previous decision to leave it as "listed."

For these reasons, I kindly request that my property be removed from the “listed” status, given that it no longer meets the criteria for heritage designation and that its current state 

is modern, stable, and of no further risk.

Thank you for your consideration.








